
7 April 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

AUTHOR VISIT THURSDAY 24 APRIL 2025 - GERI HALLIWELL HORNER 

 

We are delighted to have been given the opportunity for your daughter to meet Geri Halliwell 

Horner on Thursday 24 April. She will talk about her captivating book series, "Rosie Frost." 

 

The event will take place during the school day for all Year 7 and 8 students from 11:05 AM – 

12:30 PM in the Main Hall and is free of charge. Students will have the opportunity to 

purchase books online beforehand at a discounted rate via Our Bookshop, and any books 

purchased using the links below will be delivered to the school on the day. From 11:05, 

students will be able to collect their book and get it signed if they wish. The talk will start at 

11:30 and finish by 12:30. 

  

More About the Author 

Geri Halliwell-Horner has created a series that resonates strongly with young readers which 

tells the story of a courageous young heroine who navigates challenges with resilience, 

strength, and determination. These books offer valuable lessons about self-discovery, 

empowerment, and the importance of finding one's voice. 

 

How to Purchase a Copy 

To take advantage of the special offer available for this event, please order from the Our 

Bookshop links below before Tuesday 22 April.  

Rosie Frost and the Falcon Queen 
https://www.ourbookshoptring.co.uk/product/rosie-frost-and-the-falcon-queen/ 
  
Rosie Frost: Ice on Fire 
https://www.ourbookshoptring.co.uk/product/rosie-frost-ice-on-fire/ 
 

Purchased copies will be delivered to the school on the day for students to collect. There will 

also be an option to buy books (via card) on the day of the visit. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Stephen Pitchers​
Assistant Head, Personal Development 

https://www.ourbookshoptring.co.uk/product/rosie-frost-and-the-falcon-queen/
https://www.ourbookshoptring.co.uk/product/rosie-frost-ice-on-fire/

